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July 09, 2019 

 

Todd Yee 

J&T Consulting, Inc. 

305 Denver Ave., Suite D 

Fort Lupton, CO 80621 

 

Re: West Farm Pit, Permit No. M-2008-078, Technical Revision No. 5 (TR-05), Adequacy 

Review No. 1 

 

Mr. Yee: 

 

On June 21, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your Technical 

Revision application (TR-05) for the West Farm Pit, Permit No. M-2008-078, addressing the following: 

 

Addition of an overland conveyor system and culvert, and revision of the required financial 

warranty to reflect the reclamation of the conveyor and culvert. 

 

After reviewing the materials submitted, the Division has identified the following adequacy items that 

must be addressed before an approval of TR-05 can be issued: 

 

1) Please provide more details on the proposed conveyor system, including its approximate 

dimensions, the type of support pads/footings, and the number of support pads/footings required. 

 

2) Please describe the surface disturbance to occur, if any, for installation and/or reclamation of the 

proposed overland conveyor system, including the portion to run beneath County Road HH.5. 

Will a portion of the county road need to be excavated to install the culvert?  

 

3) Please provide more details on the portion of the proposed conveyor system to be installed 

beneath County Road HH.5, including the design drawing(s) for the culvert installation. 

 

4) Please provide a detailed reclamation plan for the proposed conveyor system, including details of 

any required demolition (type, dimensions, and estimated amount/volume of materials to be 

demolished), disposal location(s) for demolished materials (if applicable), and any grading or 

revegetation work required. 

 

5) Please specify any permits, licenses, or approvals that will be required for the installation, 

operation, or reclamation of the proposed conveyor system. Has the county been notified of the 

proposed project involving the county road?  

 

6) Please provide sufficient details in the reclamation bond estimate for the Division to calculate the 

required bond, including number of concrete conveyor support pads to be removed, dimensions 
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of the culvert to be removed, disposal costs for demolished materials (if necessary), and estimated 

volume of backfill material.  
 

7) Please provide a revised reclamation plan map including the proposed conveyor system 

reclamation. 

 

This completes the Division’s adequacy review of the materials submitted for TR-05. The decision date 

for TR-05 is currently set for July 21, 2019. If additional time is needed to address the adequacy items, 

an extension request must be received by our office prior to the decision date. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Karl Nyquist 

 Prowers Aggregate Operators, LLC 

 7991 Shaffer Parkway, Suite 200 

 Littleton, CO 80127 

 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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